

# Kidzone Korner February 2014

Kidzone Preschool & Childcare Center 125 Veterans Blvd 269-637-7501 www.kidzoneonline.com

## From the Director's Desk.....

Old man Winter is definitely getting recognition this year. Thank you to everyone for your patience with all of the closings we have experienced.

Remember, Kidzone is closed you. when LMC is closed. Watch for closing details on Channel 3 and 8. Also, LMC has an alert system that will call, text or email you if we are closed. Please stop in the office for more information.

Can you believe it is Groundhog Day already? With that comes thoughts of Spring, although I am afraid we still have plenty of winter left. Please be sure to send winter clothing daily as we try to get out as much as possible. As a general rule, unless the temperature is below 20, we will be going outside. Remember to label belongings!!

We have lots of fun planned for this month. The obvious is Valentine's Day. We will have a party for the children on Friday, February 14 at 11:30am. The kids will have a craft and games and lots of fun. Please come out

and join us. This is also a good time to say thank you to all of you who regularly attend and contribute to our special days. We love sharing our special times with you.

On Wednesday, February 5 we will be celebrating National Pancake Day. Kidzone will provide pancakes for the children and staff for lunch. If you do not want your child to have pancakes, please send them lunch as usual. All children will need snacks for the day.

February 7 is
National Wear Red Day.
This is in observance of
National Heart Month. Did
you know Heart Disease is
the leading cause of death in
both men and women?
South Haven Health System
is offering free Cholesterol
Screenings this month—call
today to schedule yours.

We have a parent survey available again this year. Please log on to www.kidzoneonline.com, visit the Parent Corner and complete the survey. We value your opinion, and appreciate your time.

Our employee of the year is Miss Julie. Julie is kind, considerate, loving, generous and patient. She is deeply loved by children, families and staff. Kidzone is truly blessed to have her in our family. Congratulations!

#### Reminders:

\*Tuition is due Monday in advance to avoid late fees

\*Call us by 10am if your child is not coming

\*Pack lunches and snacks w/ an ice pack

\*Label all your belongings

\*Sign in/out w/Procare

\*Check folders daily

#### \*Send winter coats, mittens, hats, and boots everyday.

\*Remember, Kidzone participates in the Labels for Education Program and Scholastic Book Orders.

Thanks for sharing your

Karla Pepple, Director and Owner

## children with us!!





The kids enjoyed sledding on the big hill out on the playground



Natalie-06

Grace-10

Olivia—15

Miss Alvssa-25



### **February Themes**

Hearts & Flowers
Be My Valentine
My Country
Going for a Ride



#### **Upcoming Events**

02/05

National Pancake Day

02/07

National Wear Red Day

02/14

Valentine's Day Party at 11:30am

02/19

National Tug of War Day